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Hi all,

Our consultation on charging arrangements post 2020 has now been published on our website
and you can find it here: https://developers.thameswater.co.uk/new-connection-charging.

On the link provided you will see a green box stating ‘have your say’, if you click on this it will
open an editable PDF outlining our proposal- Please take the time to review this. Within the
document you will see a series of questions which we are keen to get your feedback on. Please
make any comments, save the document then email it to our research agency via
developerservicesconsultation@addverve.com. You can do this until the consultation closes on
Monday 30 September.

| will soon be on leave until Wednesday 18t September, therefore should you have any
questions on this please contact || Bll who will be able to assist.

Have a great weekend.

Kind regards,

Clearwater Court, Vastern Road, Reading, RG1 8DB





